
Dear Warhawk Families, 

 

I wanted to bring an exciting opportunity to your attention for Madison students! This year, I 

will be working with current art students to participate in the 2019 Doodle for Google Contest! 

Students are encouraged to apply what they learn in art class to create a unique design that fits 

into the Doodle for Google Contest guidelines.  They are also welcome to submit the in-class 

assignment, as we will comply with contest rules.  

 

Because I don’t currently teach every student at Madison, I wanted to communicate this 

opportunity and encourage all students to participate in this incredible experience!  I believe in 

the talent and creativity of our students and would like each child to have the opportunity to go 

through this contest application process.  Aside from the generous college scholarships awarded 

to each of the five contest winners, presentation is a significant component in the visual arts 

curriculum and a valuable experience for young artists.   

 

Students interested in submitting work are encouraged to make an appointment during 

6th period if they are not current art students. I can meet with those students and 

support them during this opportunity.  Entries can either be submitted individually, or I can 

submit the work on your behalf.  Information for the contest, including contest guidelines, can 

be found on doodle4google.com.  If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact me 

at jgweber@naperville203.org.  I am happy to support you in any way and look forward to 

seeing the incredible work that our students create! 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jenn Weber 

Art Teacher 

Madison Junior High School 

jgweber@naperville203.org 
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